
April 11, 2016

Dear Members of Borough Council,

The Pottstown Human Relations Commission is a 
commission of volunteers who are committed & 
dedicated to working within the borough, for the borough 
and the community of Pottstown.  Our mission is to give 

the people of Pottstown a voice, a platform, and to 
provide a level playing field for employment & housing, 
issues, and other services within the community.

Our mission is also to be accountable to you, Borough 
Council, to inform you of the status of Human Relations 
within the community.

As the human Relation Commission, we protect the civil 
rights of the community as a whole and those who want to
speak out in a safe place where they can seek help and 
learn of their rights.

Please!!

 Do not let your community fall, you are elected by the 
people to represent the best interest of the community.

Thank you, in advance for your anticipated attention to 
this important matter.

Rita



 

 


